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TUHSD Parents and Community Members, 
 
Parental involvement: The key to success 
 
As a proud parent and a Governing Board Member I understand the importance of how staying 
involved in your kid’s education can make all the difference.  Research shows that the more 
you’re involved with your kid’s education the better your kid will perform in the classroom. At 
times it can seem difficult to try and understand everything that is going on at your kid’s school, 
but engagement can be as simple as showing up to school functions, or making a phone call to 
one of your kid’s teachers once a month to see how they are doing in class.  
 
One of the many great partnerships TUHSD has is with Arizona State University called Future 
Sun Devil Families. The goal is to help students and families prepare for success at a university. 
While participating in the program, parents and students learn what classes are needed for 
university admission, good study techniques, as well as how to apply for scholarships. This 
partnership provides a wonderful opportunity for parents to get involved into their kid’s 
academic success.  
 
At TUHSD we believe every kid can be successful and with your support we can ensure 
academic achievement for all kids. After all, we are a team and like the old saying goes, “It takes 
a village to raise a child.”  
 
Thank you for your support!  
 
In service, 
 

 
 
 

Devin Del Palacio 
Governing Board Vice President 
 


